Minutes of the meeting of the

Welney Archive and Social History Committee

of the Welney Parish Council held in the Parish Hall, Welney

on Wednesday 24th January, 2007 at 7.30 p.m.
Present:
Cllrs.Ken Goodger, (Parish Council Chairman) and Mark Brown, Mrs. Christine Bray, Mr.Derek Levesley, Mr.Matthew Copeman and the Parish Council Clerk - Mrs. Pat Copeman.

Cllr.Goodger thanked everyone for attending..

1. Apologies for absence


Apologies for absence were received from Mr.T. Bray and Mr.T.Copeman 

2.  The Minutes of the meeting held 3rd November, 2006 (having been circulated) were        approved and signed by the Chairman as a correct record of the meeting,

3.  Matters Arising,

Insurance of Computer Equipment – The Clerk confirmed that she had been in touch with the Parish Council Insurance Company and all the items purchased by the W.A.S.H.Committee had been added to the All Risks Section of the Parish Council Insurance policy,

Mark gave a report on the Social Evening which took place on 10th November, 2006.  He confirmed that the evening had been very successful with a good attendance, entertainment and excellent refreshments.  It was certainly a format to be used for the future.  It was also agreed to advertise outside the village for any similar events in the future.

4  Future Meetings.

Derek confirmed that he had been in touch with Mr. Mike Petty who would be prepared to come and give a talk at a future Social Evening.  It was thought his charge would be between £30 & £40.  It was agreed that Derek would contact him to see if he could attend such an Evening in late March or early April on a Saturday commencing at  7 p.m.  It was agreed to have a display of photographs, and possibly give the evening a theme – Weddings,  Cheese and Wine would be provided for refreshments

with possibly fliers in the Newspapers and Posters with old photographs, with an invitation for people to attend and possibly bring along any Wedding Photographs relating to Welney.  As soon as a date is agreed the Clerk will inform the committee and all arrangements can be put in hand.

5. Archiving of Material

Matthew showed all those present how the archiving of the material was progressing on the Laptop.
 He explained that all photographs have been scanned in and placed in named sections.  He showed how it was proposed to put the information on the photographs, but after discussion it was agreed that

this would be most visible if it were put on a black area at the bottom of the photograph,  and ©W.A.S.H. were put on the actual photograph,  It was agreed to produce a DVD for all members of the committee so that they could go through the photographs and give any extra information, names, etc., that they may have.  All information should also be backed up onto Disc and onto the spare external hard drive for safety.

There being no further business the Chairman thanked everyone for attending and declared the meeting closed at 8.45  p.m.

Signed .......K.Goodger.....................................................Chairman   

Dated ……3rd April, 2007……………………………………….

